
October 6, 2020 
 
Subject:​ ​COVID-19 Update - Reopening Update - 2020-10-06 
 
Dear ISK Community, 
 
Greetings to all and thank you for your patience as ISK has continued to work towards 
a safe reopening of campus in hybrid mode.  As you are likely aware, the Ministry of 
Education announced today that basic education institutions can begin with a couple of 
grades starting next week. 
 
As mentioned in last week’s Link Lite, the soonest ISK would start teaching and 
learning in-person on campus in hybrid mode would be October 26th, right after the 
October Break.  With the MoE announcement that certain grades are now allowed to 
begin, we will start with a few grades attending school on campus right after October 
Break, including our examination class, Grade 12.  It is important to note that ISK has 
already completed the MoH/MoE preparedness protocol and a site visit last week. 
More information about which grade levels will start on October 26th will be 
communicated at the end of this week along with our updated Blueprint for Reopening. 
 
Stay tuned, and we will keep you updated as we learn more information and finalize 
details for reopening campus based upon what is permitted and safe. Also, don't forget 
the upcoming Director's Tea scheduled for October 13th at 4:00 p.m.  Be well and stay 
healthy. We are all looking forward to seeing students on campus in the near future. 
 
Warm Regards, 
David 
 
 
 


